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Diane Sarkies, Team Leader 
Metropolitan Delivery (CBD) 
Department of Planning & Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 

11111 
Dear Diane, 

III 
Administration Centre 
4-20 Eton Street, Sutherland 
NSW 2232 Australia 

Please reply to: 
General Manager, 
Locked Bag 17, 
Sutherland NSW 1499 
Australia 

Tel 02 9710 0333 
Fax 02 9710 0265 

DX4511 SUTHERLAND 

Email ssc@ssc.nsw.gov.au 
www.sutherlandshlre.nsw.gov.au 

ABN 52 018 204 808 

Office Hours 
8.30am to 4.30pm 
Monday to Friday 

Please be advised that, in response to your letter dated 10 December 2014, 
Sutherland Shire Council's Development and Planning Committee, in accordance with 
the delegation granted to it by Council, resolved to withdraw its current 'housekeeping' 
amendment from the Gateway Determination process (DAP079-15). 

Council also resolved that matters included in the housekeeping amendment not 
supported at Gateway be addressed as part of a more extensive housekeeping LEP. 
This will be commenced following the gazettal of the new LEP and the finalisation of 
the new DCP. 

Yours faithfully 

Mark Carlon 
for J W Rayner 
General Manager 

Deparment of PIF,rinIng 
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